
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION PERIOD 
Proposed Communication Tower 

534 Pleasant Beach Road 

PROPOSAL 
Forbes Bros Ltd., on behalf of Xplornet 
Communications Inc, is proposing to 
construct a communication tower to 
support new wireless internet services to 
the area for Xplornet. The lite-duty lattice 
tower will have a height of 30m (98 feet). 
The tower will replace the existing 17m 
tower on the property at 534 Pleasant 
Beach Road. 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
Input on the proposed communication 
tower is welcome and encouraged. In lieu 
of a public information session the 
Proponent and Planning Staff will be 
available by appointment prior to the 
deadline below. You can also provide 
input by making a written submission 
directly to Forbes Bros Ltd. 

APPROVAL AUTHORITY 
Please be advised that the City of Port Colborne is not the approval authority for telecommunication 
towers. These towers are under the jurisdiction of the Government of Canada through Innovation, 
Science and Economic Development Canada (ISED). 

WRITTEN SUBMISSION 
Any person may provide comments about this proposal by mail, email or fax to Forbes Bros Ltd. by 
Monday, December 21, 2020. 

Forbes Bros Ltd. on behalf of Xplornet Communications Inc. 
Jay Lewis 
482 South Service Rd. E., Suite 130 
Oakville, Ontario L6J 2X6  
Tel: 905.928.9481  
Fax: 888.622.4939  
Email: jlewis@forbesbrosltd.ca 

MORE INFORMATION 
Material related to the proposed tower and site is available for review between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm, 
Monday to Friday by contacting City Hall, Planning Division, at 66 Charlotte Street, Port Colborne, 
Ontario. You can also contact David Schulz, Planner, at 905-835-2901 ext 202 or by email at 
planner@portcolborne.ca. 

Mailed on November 13, 2020  
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